
June marks the beginning of Summer, and for many kids, that means the start of sum-
mer vacation; no more school, no more books, no more teachers’ dirty looks!  And 
even though my kids are still in distance learning, they are just as ecstatic to turn off 
their tablets and get outdoors for some recreational activities.  I foresee some camp-
ing, or dipping toes in the water at a beach in the near future! 
 
Until that time of playing in the hills, or on a beach comes along, let’s shift gears and 
head over to some marina items ~  
 

 When I’m walking the docks, I see there are many boats that have been sitting 
idle for a little while, and sadly some much longer than that.  One of the things we 
like to pride ourselves on is a marina that is clean and family friendly.  Part of this 
comes with help from you, our clients, making sure to keep your boat(s) clean.  
Take a moment to show your boat some love, come on down and hose her off, or 
schedule a boat washer to get your vessel spruced up.  Dock appeal is just as im-
portant as curb appeal in a neighborhood. 

 There is no fishing or fish cleaning within the marina.  Fish cleaning can be done 
outside of the marina seawalls, or at the public fishing pier at the North end of the 
marina.  Any guts or other unwanted fish parts are to be taken home, and not to be 
dumped in the garbage or dumpsters at the marina.  Decaying fish are smelly, and 
attract birds and other rodents.  Please help us in keeping our marina clean and 
enjoyable for everyone. 

 The designated loading zone at the head of dock 5 is a 20 minute parking spot 
specifically for loading or unloading your vehicle.   Vehicles utilizing the loading 
zone for longer term/day parking may be subject to towing at the vehicle owner’s 
expense.   Please be courteous to the other boaters needing to load or unload their 
vehicles, and park in designated parking stall for marina clients. 

 With unrelenting wind lately, if you decide to take your boat out earlier in the day, 
and upon returning it’s too windy to safely dock in your slip, tying up to the guest 
dock for the night is a possible option.  If you would like to take advantage of this 
opportunity, please request space from the office ahead of time if possible. If it’s 
after hours, check for available space to land safely, and then notify the office in 
the morning.  It’s better than having an incident and ruining what would otherwise 
have been a great outing! 

 Remember, if it hasn’t gone through your body, don’t put it in your toilet.  The 
pump out machine on Dock 1 is for human waste only.  Clogs and/or damage cre-
ated by foreign objects causes unnecessary downtime and costly repairs to the 
pump out machine.   

 
Lastly, stop by the Swap Meet section, and see what you can’t live without!  If you 
have something cluttering up your boat you no longer need, visit page 3 for details on 
how you can submit your item for next month’s newsletter.  Additionally, I would like 
to thank everyone who has submitted pictures of their outdoor adventures.  If you 
would like to contribute, email your picture(s) to: harbormaster@brisbaneca.org.   

 
For now, reef the sail & pull in the lines, or throttle up and head against 
the wind ~ Either way you float, have a safe and fun boating adventure! 
 

Andrew Rehberg - Harbormaster 
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 Happy Father’s Day! 
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2021 Tide Tables are 
available in the marina office. 

Get yours today 
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                   Sierra Point Yacht Club 
      400 Sierra Point Pkwy Brisbane CA 

                             
      Dylan Garrett, Commodore 

An Update from SPYC: 
 

In order to align SPYC with San Mateo's current guidelines, the club will be enforcing new club use rules 
recently put in place.  The rules are as follows:  

  
- Masks must be worn unless eating or drinking.   
- Inside the club is restricted to 25% capacity (12 people). 
- Drinks must be accompanied with a meal. 
- Socially distance when multiple families are in club. 
- Follow San Mateo County guidelines. 
 
Race Season begins this month—please visit our website for more information: https://spyc.clubexpress.com/ 
 
If you have any questions about what you can or can't do at the club please contact the Commodore, Dylan 
Garrett. 

 Stick Around For A While 
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To place an ad, include submit the following: 
 Provide a brief description (no more than 30 words), an image of the item, and a valid email and/or phone number. 
All listings must be submitted to harbormaster’s office by the 20th of each month, and will be posted in the following months 
newsletter for a period of one (1) month.   

 

JUNE: 
 
9ft kayak for sale: $200 
Contact: leewardshores@yahoo.com 

 
 
 
 
 
50’ 50A/125V power cord for sale.  Used, in good condition. $250 
Contact: (415) 746-0780 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Avon Redcrest inflatable dinghy, 9’, little used, fine condition, no leaks!  In-
cludes oars, manual air pump, motor mount, carry bag & repair kit. $650 cash 
Contact: redsailboat@hotmail.com 
 
 
 
 
Avon Offshore 4-person life raft.  It has spent most of it’s time in a home clos-
et; due for inspection.  A comparable new raft cost about $4,000.  Asking $900 
Contact: redsailboat@hotmail.com 
 
 
 
 
 
Hand “wagon” for maneuvering rowboat (dinghy) on land.  $25 
Contact: redsailboat@hotmail.com 
 


